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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We are pleased to announce, in partnership with the Sydney Roosters, we will be installing 4 
new lights and remediating the surface of the NRL field shared by Matraville Sports High 
School and Chifley Public School. 

The field is currently closed to students and staff in preparation for the works. Students will 
use the alternative sports field at near Anzac Parade until the project is finished in Term 2 
2025. 

On Monday 17 February we will start remediating the field surface to remove all potholes and 
allow fresh grass to grow. 

On Monday 24 February we will start installing 4 new lights on the field. This work involves 
excavating sections of the oval to provide power to the light posts. 

Safety measures will be in place while work is being done.  

Construction hours and vehicle access 

Work hours are Monday to Friday between 7 am and 5:30 pm.  

Contractors and vehicles will access the school via the main vehicle access gate on Burke 
Street. All work vehicles will park onsite in the school car park. 

We will make every effort to minimise noise where possible. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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